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Minister Mokonyane to assess Lusushwane Bulk Water Supply Project  
 
 
05 April 2017 
 
The Minister of Water and Sanitation, Ms Nomvula Mokonyane will attend a sod turning 
ceremony of Lusushwane Bulk Water Supply Project Phase Two on Friday, 07 April 2017 in 
Bettysgoed village. 
 

Minister Mokonyane will also use this opportunity to assess the recently completed Phase 
One of the project and all engage the community on water and sanitation related issues. 
 
 
The Lusushwane Bulk Water Supply project is aimed at providing water to the residents of 
Chief Albert Luthuli Municipality. On completion of Phase 3, the project will provide an 
uninterrupted water supply to the Chief Albert Luthuli Local Municipality residents who reside 
nearby the country’s border with Swaziland. The communities that will benefit from the project 
include amongst others Bettysgoed, Smithfields, Oshoek, Lochiel, Robinsdale, Aankomst, 
Pampoen, Houtbosch and Hartbeeskop.  
 
This is an initiative of the Department of Water and Sanitation in partnership District 
Municipality as the Implementation Agent. 
 
Members of the media are invited as follows: 
 
Date : 07 April 2017 
Venue : Bettysgoed Sports Field 
Time : 09:00  
 
Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 
 
 
For more information contact: Themba Khoza on 082 600 5666 or David Nhlabathi on 
060 738 1210  
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za 
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